Dear Parents,

We are delighted to inform you that we will be rolling out Toddle (www.toddleapp.com) in our

school this academic year. Toddle is a very powerful tool developed by a team of experienced
educators to make IB and other progressive curricula teaching easier and more effective.

Students can create their e-portfolio using Toddleapp and add photos, videos, notes,
worksheets etc as a part of their e-portfolio. Teachers too can contribute to student e-
portfolios using Toddle. Using the parent end of the Toddle app, you can view the progress of
students and their portfolios in real time, privately.

In order for Toddle to work, it collects some personally identifiable information of children
(name). Toddle uses your data responsibly and only uses this information to provide the
academic services and doesn’t use this information for any other purpose. Toddle never uses

your data to advertise or share or sell your child’s personal information. You can read more
about Toddle’s privacy policy here: www.toddleapp.com/pp.

For children below the legal age (13 years in the USA), privacy laws (including GDPR, and
COPPA) require the school to get your consent for your child to use online services such as
Toddle. Please sign the form below as your consent for your child to use Toddle.

PARENT CONSENT FORM

| give consent for my child to use Toddle for class activities.

Parent Name
Child Name

Parent Signature (with date)



